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Amy Adams: General Manager:   

  

Happy New Year to all of you! Happy New Year to all of you! Happy New Year to all of you! Happy New Year to all of you!     
 

 Since we did not publish a January newsletter, I send you and your families all 

best wishes for a HEALTHY, happy 2021. We are still as a nation struggling with the 

global pandemic, so please remember to wear a mask, social distance, and wash those 

hands. Unfortunately, we have had to cancel our January and February Member Socials, 

we do not feel they would be successful nor safe at present. We ARE hosting the 

March Member Socials, as these are packed full of vital information regarding Harbor 

Cup Championships and how to accumulate points, March Play format and the rules, 

Leagues and league rules. If you have a Winter Social calendar hand-out, please toss it 

as I will be announcing new dates. We will have to hold several sessions throughout 

the later part of March to get as many members “trained” as we can!  

 Speaking of members, we have many new members so if you see someone you 

do not recognize, reach out with an elbow bump and introduce yourself!  

I am ecstatic to be back to work after working from home for the last five weeks after 

my foot surgery, so I want to take a moment to acknowledge Taylor Jones, our Head 

Golf Professional, for holding down the fort and doing an outstanding job, along with 

Katrina and Megan. We have a great team here at Rock Harbor and I am incredibly 

grateful. 

 Speaking of staff, I am ready to recruit some Pro Shop staff for the 2021 season. 

The ideal candidate would know a great deal about the game of golf, be computer lit-

erate and have an outgoing personality with the ability to handle some stressful situa-

tions! We also need Rangers, so spread the word! 

 We are getting new Spring merchandise from Greg Norman, Foot Joy, Calla-

way, Taylor Made, Mizuno, Cleveland and much more. We have great new rain gear for 

those April showers as well! Stop by the Pro Shop and check out the beautiful line up 

today! If you see something online from a vendor we are associated with, we can  
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 We will resume the 
socials in March and hope-
fully good weather also.  We 
still have a few time slots 
open for the Valentine's din-
ner but they are filling up 
quickly so don't wait. We 
will probably do "to go din-
ners" on Saturday the Feb-
ruary 13th but the times will 
be limited and most likely 
earlier than the dinner ser-
vice. The Valentines Brunch 
will be on Sunday 2/14 
hopefully we will have a 
great turn out. 
 
 We are still having 
issues with our food compa-
nies on depleted inventories 
and pricing so we may be 
out of a few food items 
from time to time. Hopefully 
this will be improving with 

 Fresh From The Grill 
Beau Rud iger ,   

RH Gr i l l  Manager :  

 

 It is looking like win-
ter is finally showing up, 
hopefully it won't be here 
long. I wanted to remind 
everyone that our February 

socials have been cancelled.  

 

more companies getting 
back into production. 
  We will be chang-
ing the menu slightly and 
adding a “burger of the 
month” which will highlight 
our burgers with different 
toppings.  
 Super Bowl Sunday 
we will be running our 
wing special along with the 
pizza and wing special nor-
mally done on Sunday's.  
So order early.  

 

 

 

special order items for you, your business or for an upcoming outing or tournament.  

 I want to personally thank you for choosing to be members here at Rock Harbor. I realize there 

are other golf clubs to choose from, but it is you, our members that make Rock Harbor the fantastic club 

that it is! 

 

Think warm thoughts, I have my countdown clock to Easter already on my computer! 
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The Green 
Chris Dieter, Course Superintendent: 
 
 

“Time flies when you’re having fun”, I believe is the saying. I do not know if it was a fun year, it did have its 
challenges and looking back it seems to have flown by.  Like playing golf sometimes you have to play it as it 
lies.   (Picture: Play it as it lies, Rock #15 Blow)  This year I was glad to be in Virginia for golf, being able to 
remain open, keeping staff working, letting people get some fresh air and exercise was a blessing.   Trying 
to follow health department and CDC guidelines became the challenge with changes every week.  I would 

like to thank all of the Rock Harbor Staff for their efforts.  They did an excellent job. 
      How about our new carts, new bunkers (picture below right), new green (Rock 12), new Assistant Su-
perintendent (picture page 4), new walls, new trees, lots of wild life and plenty of golfers. (more pictures on 

Page 3 of the Insert) 

 

Here is to a GREAT New Year 

 

Thanks for all your kind words this past year. 

As always, I look forward to being your Superintendent. 
 

      

   

  

I wonder how long the golfer 
looked for this ball on Rock #15? 

Photo Credit: Chris Dieter 



 

Mailing and Physical Address: 

365 Rock Harbor Drive  

Winchester, VA 22602 

 

Phone: 540-722-7111 

Toll Free: 866-273-1934 

Fax: 540-722-1139 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to this free newsletter 

send an e-mail to mistyautumn@comcast.net 

 Questions/Comments or Suggestions welcomed  

We’re on Facebook, 
Twitter and Instagram 

We’re on the web 
Rockharborgolf.com 

Up Coming Events at Rock Harbor 

All Member Socials are TBA 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Our new Assistant Superintendent, Joe,  reaches deep into a 
hole to fix the irrigation system behind #10 Boulder green. 

The gallery gathers to follow the final holes of last year’s Member/Guest. 
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